
 

 

  

 
 

 

Victoria Street, Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 0BY 

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith.     BA(Hons)  MA, PGCE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th October 2023. 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
You may have heard about the government’s new wraparound care 
initiative for primary school aged children that will start to be rolled out 
from September 2024. The vision for the Government, is for all school age 
children to have access to care outside of school hours from 8am- 6pm. 
Wraparound care includes breakfast clubs, after school clubs and other 
school services. 
 
We need to get an understanding of what the demand for wrap around 
care is at this school and if there are any unmet needs. We have put 
together a short survey and would appreciate if you could please complete 
this by 5pm on 31st October 2023. 
 
The link to the survey can be found here 
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